

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Ajax-Pickering, I hereby congratulate the

Indo-Canadian Cultural Association of Durham

on their celebration of

South Asian Heritage Month

This month is highlighted by the 150<sup>th</sup> birth anniversary of Rabindranath Tagore, an exceptional man who won the Nobel Prize for Literature.

The commemoration of this anniversary is an excellent opportunity for South Asian Canadians to come together and celebrate their common heritage and culture.

I would like to acknowledge the hosts of today's celebration, in particular Shashi Bhatia. This celebration would not be possible without her hard work and dedication. Please accept my good wishes on this special occasion.

Best personal regards,

Parliament Buildings, Toronto May 28, 2011



Presented by: Joe Dickson MPP for Ajax-Pickering